From: Brenda Sheppard

Sent: Wednesday, 26 August 2015 4:29 PM

Subject: Remuneration Guidelines for Parish Ministry Staff for 2016

## **Dear Minister and Wardens**

At its meeting on 24 August 2015 Standing Committee approved the <u>Guidelines for Remuneration</u> of Parish Ministry Staff for 2016.

The minimum stipend for 2016 has been increased by 4% to \$64,810.

Kind regards Martin

MARTIN THEARLE
Manager, Diocesan Finance
Sydney Diocesan Secretariat, Anglican Church Diocese of Sydney
T: 9265 1682 ½ M: 0407 407 207 ½ F: 9261 4485 ½ E:
mrt@sydney.anglican.asn.au ½ www.sds.asn.au

Level 2, St Andrew's House, 464-480 Kent Street, Sydney NSW 2000 ½ PO Box Q190, QVB Post Office NSW 1230